MINUTES
FIELD WALK
CONSERVATION COMMISSION
425 SOUTH BURNHAM HIGHWAY
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2011
6:00 P.M.

The Conservation Commission conducted a Field Walk at 425 South Burnham Highway on Thursday, September 15, 2011 which began at 6:00 p.m.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

Hans Kvist, Richard Hamel, Joseph Lewerk, Leonora Szruba

STAFF PRESENT:

Joseph Theroux, Conservation Enforcement Officer

The Field Walk concluded at approximately 6:45 p.m.

APPROVED:

Hans Kvist, Chairman

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT LISBON.

CT ON 9-16-2011 AT 11:45 AM
ATTEST. BETSY M. BARRETT, TOWN CLERK